## Nursery Newsletter Friday 19th September 2025

We have had a busy week in Nursery. It is hard to believe that the children are already coming to the end of only their third week at school! We have been so proud of the way they have settled into school life. In assembly this morning, they sat beautifully, listening and clapping for the other children as they stood up.

The children enjoyed another fun PE lesson with Mr Rimmer. They are working hard to follow instructions and used music to show how they can move with the PE equipment.

We had a very wet Outdoor Learning session on Wednesday morning, but that didn't stop us. The children put on their puddle suits and had lots of fun splashing in puddles and running around in the rain.

In Music, Ms Wellings used balls to encourage the children to move to the music. They had to roll or bounce their balls in time with the beat. They also watched a bell-ringing video, which they thoroughly enjoyed.

Mrs Thomson led a lovely art lesson this morning. The children had lots of fun creating artwork to display in our classroom.

## **Upcoming**

On Tuesday 30th September we will have our annual 'How we teach ... EYFS' evening. This is an opportunity to meet all the EYFS teaching staff and hear from us how we teach the children in the Early Years. We will also have resources out for parents to look at. This will take place at 6:00 pm in the school hall. We kindly ask that children are not brought to this event.

## Nursery Notices

Next week we will celebrate our first birthday of the year. We love sharing the children's special days and welcome parents to bring in a cake if they wish, so we can sing Happy Birthday, blow out candles and celebrate together. If you would prefer your child not to have any cake or treats in school—this includes cakes or biscuits brought in by other parents—please let me know.

On Wednesday, Miss Smith celebrates a *big* birthday. To mark the occasion, I will be making cupcakes for the children so we can all sing *Happy Birthday* with her.

We hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing everyone next week.

Miss Bardsley, Miss Smith, Miss Saez and Mrs Moroney